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I am strongly opposed to any change in the leverage cap in the forex market. The proposal to move to a 10:1 leverage cap would
severely limit the public from trading in the forex market. This would enable the rich and powerful to trade but the normal person would
be limited. Also a change would result in accounts moving overseas to accounts with different regulations. Making this change is just
plain bad and should be stoped.
Thank you.
Gary Fox


